
@meadowviewschoolpto

Follow the PTO
Facebook Page

Kindergarten: @c6bg4b
1st: @g3dfb63
2nd: @e999ch
3rd: @h428b3
4th: @8gfd9a

Download Remind App

The PTO is collecting beverages for February
teacher appreciation!  Sign up through the PTO's
SignUpGenius to donate. Please drop off items in
the donation box located at 549 Penny Lane any
time before Thursday, February 9th. 

Volunteers Needed

Late Start - 2/8
Half Day - 2/17

No School - 2/20



Monthly Minute



Mark your
Calendar

February 2023

Meadowview PTO Executive Board 2022-2023
President: Karen Schweiss & Jen Dasta

Vice President:  Kristy Roth
Treasurer: Beth Taylor
Secretary: Heather Fay

Ways & Means: Kristin McKendrick
Volunteer Coordinator: Kassie Dominguez

Beverage Drive

We are looking for volunteers to assist with the
Music & Art Show preparation at Meadowview. If
you are interested in helping, please email Kassie
padillakassie@gmail.comUpcoming PTO

Meeting
2/6 6:30 PM


At Meadowview School 
& Google Meets

All families are welcome.

We have a SignUpGenius for all volunteer
opportunites throughout the rest of this school
year. Take a look and see how you can support the
PTO and Meadowview by helping.

New Meadowview Website
District 46 revamped their website which includes
our school website. Locate the new site here:
https://meadowview.d46.org/


